Kimberly Gibbons

From: Jay Sikes

Sent: Monday, November 8, 2021 8:51 AM
To: Kimberly Gibbons

Subject: RE: Color0514.pdf

Hey Kimberly....generally 500 yr floodplain is OK to build in without anything extra. Howeve
jurisdiction that determination should come from the Town in case they have something diff
Ordinance.

Thank you,

Jay Sikes, CFM

Assistant Development Services Director/ Manager of Planning Services
Harnett County Development Services

420 McKinney Pkwy (Physical)

PO Box 65 (Mailing)

Lillington, NC 27546

910-893-7525, x2

910-814-6418

910-814-6459 (fax)

www.harnett.org/planning

From: Kimberly Gibbons <kgibbons@harnett.org>
Sent: Monday, November 8, 2021 8:47 AM

To: Jay Sikes <jsikes@harnett.org>

Subject: Color0514.pdf

This is in the 500 year flood plain, it’s for a mobile home.

since this is in Erwin’s
erent in their local




